
 
 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well done to everyone for completing the first week back! There has been a brilliant 
atmosphere in school and I have enjoyed spending time in class. I must say I have 
been very impressed with the way our pupils have got stuck into their learning and the 
routines of a new school year. All of our Early Years children are now in school so we 
are at full strength! 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended for our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. It was a 
great opportunity to touch base at the start of the year and to get key messages. Your 
child’s teacher will send out the information shared so that all parents have access to 
it. One of the key messages is the importance of reading at home to support your 
child’s progress. Anything you can do to help really helps your child get set up for the 
long term. These early years at primary school are vital for a child’s future. Please con-
tact the school if you need any information at all about the start of the year. 
 
Earlier in the week, we sent out key dates for the Autumn Term.  
 
There are the following amendments:  
 
Spanish Club- Tuesday 
Running Club - Thursday 
  
Y 3&4 Parents Maths Workshop - Tue 1st October 
  
IN Crowd meetings - 26th sept and 28th Nov 
 
An updated set of dates is attached for your information. 
 
Since joining the school as headteacher last week, I have been touched by the wel-
come I have received both from staff, children, parents and members of the school’s 
Local Monitoring Committee. I feel inspired by the incredible opportunities presented 
with all the potential cross phase work and am looking forward to all the collaboration 
that is to follow.  
 
In the meantime, I want to wish all of our families a wonderful weekend. I hope that 
you are all able to get out in the sunshine - warmth has been a bit lacking this week! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jon Hall 

 
 
 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tater Du FREDDIE 

Longships CHARLIE 

Round Island RUPERT 

Sevenstones ZADE 

Bishops Rock LOWENNA 

Godrevy OWEN 

Wolf Rock EVELINA 

   

Longships Marnie B Ivy-Ann 

Round Island Taras Rebecca 

Sevenstones Misha Blake 

Bishops Rock Joss Florence 

Godrevy Taylor Euan 

Wolf Rock Karen Reggie 

It is always lovely to celebrate successes and today was no 
different! In our Celebration Assembly this afternoon. The fol-
lowing students were awarded ‘Star of the Week’ 
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 CLUB YEAR TIME 

    

MONDAY NETBALL 4/5/6 3:10 - 4:15 PM 

 ART 1/2/3 3 :10 - 4:00 PM 

 DEBATE 5/6 3 :10 - 4:00 PM 

 SPACE  3 :10 - 4:00 PM 

    

TUESDAY LIBRARY 3/5/6 12:00 - 12:30 PM 

    

WEDNESDAY STAY & PLAY 1/2/3 3:10 - 4:00 PM 

 RUNNING 4/5/6 3 :10 - 4:00 PM 

    

    

 LIBRARY/READING 1/2 12:00 - 12:30 PM 

 FOOTBALL 4/5/6 3 :10 - 4:00 PM 

 SPANISH R/1/2 3 :10 - 4:00 PM 

                CLUBS 

 

IN Crowd meetings - 26th sept and 28th Nov 



 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 
Sunday 15th September 

 
Our school choir will be representing St Just Primary School, taking part in 
the Mayor's Sunday celebrations this weekend.  The Mayor, Cllr Robert 
Chadder, specially asked if our choir could sing in his special service in 
the Parish Church, and so we are hoping that eleven of them will sing 
their 'Cornish Medley' for the Mayor.  We're proud of them, and are sure 
that they will sing beautifully on Sunday.    

 
 

DON’T FORGET! 
 

 Year 4 Swimming 
Musical Instruments  
Clubs start next week 

 
 
 
 


